
Northern Nevada
 

ARCHITECTURE SCHOLARSHIP 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
AIA Northern Nevada, a chapter of the American Institute of Architects, is pleased to announce a 
call for applications for the 2023 Raymond Hellmann Memorial Scholarship .  The 
scholarship is named for noted northern Nevada architect Raymond Hellmann, AIA, and consists 
of a monetary award to a student (or students) meeting the following criteria: 
 

♦ Must be a resident of Churchill, Douglas, Elko, Eureka, Humboldt, Lander, Lyon, 
Mineral, Pershing, Storey, Washoe, or White Pine counties or Carson City, Nevada, 

 
♦ Must be one of the following:  

1]  A high school senior accepted to an NAAB accredited school of Architecture. 
2] A high school student accepted to Truckee Meadows Community College’s 
(TMCC) Architectural Design program. 
3] A student currently attending the TMCC Architectural Design program. 

 
♦ Demonstrate proficiency and/or need on the application form. 

 
Funds for this endowment have come from friends and family of Raymond Hellmann, AIA and the 
AIA Northern Nevada members, allied professionals, individuals interested in the architecture 
profession for the purpose of recognizing scholastic achievement, demonstrated talent and 
potential for success in the profession.  Financial need and special needs students are also taken 
into consideration.  
 
The information provided on your application, together with your letters of recommendation and 
transcripts will be treated confidentially and used to evaluate your degree of scholastic promise, 
level of achievement, degree of need and other aspects of your eligibility.  The 2023 Hellmann 
scholarship(s) will be determined by the AIA Northern Nevada scholarship committee and 
announced in August 2023.   The award may be a single scholarship or multiple 
scholarships.   
 
Applicants meeting the scholarship criteria are strongly encouraged to submit an application 
packet to the following address: 
AIA Northern Nevada 
Attn:  Raymond Hellmann Memorial Scholarship 
PMB #15, 3495 Lakeside Drive 
Reno, NV  89509 
Or  
by email  to:  aiann@aiann.org 
Attn:  Raymond Hellmann Memorial Scholarship  
 
DEADLINE FOR POSTMARK OF COMPLETED APPLICATIONS IS  
April 21, 2023!!  


